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To : Health, Communities, Disability Services & Domestic & Family Violence Prevention
 Committee, Parliament House, George Street, Brisbane, Qld. 4000
 
Dear Committee
 
RE: Abortion Law Reform ( Women’s Right to Choose ) Amendment Bill 2016
 
This  Bill if passed will allow the introduction in Queensland of the gruesome and violent partial
 birth abortion practice now common in Victoria. Babies right up to natural birth are torn apart
 as part of the abortion action. Those who are still alive after the abortion are left to die on a
 bench.
If this barbaric practice was used at a animal hospital the vet would be prosecuted for cruelty,
 but when used with human babies in Victoria this gruesome practice is protected by the state
 law !!
Please ensure this Bill Amendment  is DEFEATED.
 
Yours Sincerely.  Frank O’Connor.
 
 
 

 




